
 

 

Present: Tom Pritchard, Rick Boehm, Fran Krohn, Arden Kinser, Sandra Carner, 

Rob Woodard 

Elders Meeting April 3, 2019 

 

Opening Prayer 

 

Reflection - Fran 

 

Praise and Prayer 

 

Elders Budget 

 

Samuel School -  

  4 students is the number students that can attend Samuel School over the 

Memorial Holliday week-end this year.  Students Rob and Toni feel would benefit 

this year are: David L., Ali L., Miranda W., Chloe N.  Elders concur. 

$200 is the cost per student, we have budget of $500, it was agreed by the Elders to 

make up this difference in the budget this year to finance this year. 

 

Membership Applications 

Sherrie Speakman, Terri Lehner, Ali Lehner, Jennifer Morin, Kari Hayes were 

approved and will be presented to the congregation in April14 

 

Arden’s Sabbatical Preparations 

Speakers: 

4-28-19 - Scott Morin 

5-5-19  -  Rick Boehm 

5-12-19-  Fran Krohn 

5-19-19 - Erika Fechtner 

5-26-19 - Rob Woodard 

6-2-19-to8-25-19 - Calvin Blom 

Also discussed options for last-mintue substitutes. 

 

Jan 2 Pastoral responsibilities: 

- Matt & Sandi Wooley will do hospital visit. Dick Edmundson may also be an 

option. 

-Meeting with members, attenders, and visitors upon requests (cards)-Rob 

Woodard 

-Resourcing individuals and teams as they process ministry questions - Rob 

Woodard 

-Communications with speaker on message topic info so the music that relates to 

the theme of the message.  This information is also placed in the bulletin.  Speakers 



 

 

will also be asked to indicate if they will have multi-media to display and 

preferably have that to the persons in the media booth prior to the day so that they 

can verify the media (video clips, Power Point etc) will function on our equipment. 

- Bonnie 

-Contact Treasurer of payment of pulpit supply - Tom Pritchard 

-Introducing Calvin Blom when he starts his sermon series - Rob Woodard  

-Oversight and support of the Church Office functioning - Helping set office 

priorities - bulletin, etc - Tom if available or any Elder 

-Regulate and guidance of the flow of the Worship Service - Rob and Fran 

 

Also discussed backup plans for various travels. 

 

Ardens Updates: 

- Prayer night will be on the fourth Sunday of each month - Arden has a guide for 

this. Overseers will be Rob in May, others possibly Fran, Rick, & the Wooley’s 

 

GFU Proposed  

 - Reviewed a proposal to modify the current Board composition of GFU.  Will 

seek input to help advise our YM reps as to our guidance on the proposal.   

 

Other Business: 

-Rick Boehm discussed remaining needs for filling the roles in Antshillvania, and a 

possibility for filling those positions.  Arden also said he would let others pastors in 

the area know of the need if others from these congregations would like to be in 

the presentations as well. 

 

-We need to be thinking of someone to replace Kim Morin on nominating 

committee. 

 

Agenda items for the next business meeting 

 

- Confirming new members. 

 

Date and time of next Elders meeting 

-May 7, Thursday.  If another meeting is needed before Arden leaves we will 

communicate by Email. 

 

Next meeting Reflection - Rob Woodard 

 

Closing prayer 

 

Submitted by Sandra   


